Dear Parents and Students, 

If for any reason you cannot connect tomorrow - DO NOT WORRY.   
We are asking you to connect with your classes tomorrow as practice.  If there is an issue, please let your period 1 teacher know on Thursday morning when you return to school.  

We were very happy to see you all today.  Remember that on Thursday the entire school will be present.  Use the door assigned by your period 7 teacher today to exit the building as your entry door.  This will help you get to your class quickly and facilitate entry into the school.   

A few additional items: 

Parents - don't forget to apply the Santé Publique directives and ask your child the following questions before drop-off every morning: 

Are you experiencing any of the following symptoms? 
Fever, Cough, sore throat, runny nose, headache, sudden loss of smell and taste and respiratory difficulties 

If the answer is yes to one or more of these questions, then keep them home.  
Step 1: Call 1-877-644-4545 and follow instructions. 
Step 2: Remain at home until advised by Santé Publique that it is safe to return. 
Step 3: Communicate with the school administration. 
 
If you have not submitted the student information and health form, please follow the link and do so immediately: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3I4qaDU1e0SMeoQxodjRtf6aj-v2tBNIvc0wHO0RmZ1UQkpERzYwVUFSUlFCUVBZV1ZMQVFTUlJRRi4u 
 
The most important priority over the next week is to keep everyone safe.  Again, we were very happy to see you all today and look forward to seeing you again on Thursday this week. 
 
VMC Administration and Staff 

